September I, 1971

The Antrim Planning Baavd mel with the Planning Boavd of
Bennington at Bennington in Selectmen's office on the above date
at 7:30 P, M.

Present were Irving LeCain, Norman Makechnie, Geovge Edvavd,
Chavles Lindsay, Harvold Gvant, Douglas Haifield, Jv., Dana Healey,
Robert Dunlap, Andvew Lane, Robevt Caughey, Howard Humpry, Sv.,
and Mildred Dudley.

The meeting was presided over by Irving LeCain.

Robert Caughey veported on Antrim's thoughts for a new location for
a dump site.

Antrim voters would need to know if project is going forwavd.
We will need furthev aid in addition to Fedeval and State.

Clear land by end of this year with Washington so that we can start
project,

Everyone agreed to defev September 15 meeting until November 15 so

we can veceiwe veply or conformation from Washing ton on sewerate
act.

Recommend joint fwagect first = need to be knowledgeable about
alternative as to what we can do if the Town does not vote in favor of it.

Postpone until we know the feasibility of the dump and sewevrage
combination project.

Benningtlon is in favor of acquiving land regavdless of what Antrim
decides to do.

Antrim's pavticipation in this project would be 75%. We should
veceive this pevceniage is land is sold. This is agreeable fo
Bennington and the contract will be changed to assuve us of this.

Each town would vepovt o voters in own way.

Meeting adjourned at 9:45 P. M.
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